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projects will be completed around the end of 
November.  
 
The Special Projects Crew has also been doing 
various demolishing and remodeling in the 
north end of Willard, along with erecting new 
walk light poles and fixtures across campus 
and some work at Waters 41.  Some of the 
other maintenance shops have also been 
utilized on these projects. 
 
Special thanks to Jim Copeland for taking the 
time to update us with this overview.  
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